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Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
I do hope that you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year.   
 
Kids with Bricks  
Our new Lego Club started on Monday and by all accounts the children who attended had a great 
time building orangutans in a ‘Rainforest’ themed session. 
 

      
 
Football Team - County Finals 
A great afternoon for our Year 5/6 football team. They showed amazing skills, teamwork and 
represented our school values perfectly. They showed real determination to come back in games 
when behind and didn't stop working all afternoon. 
 
Please click on the link below to see photos of this event: 
Broughton Primary School - Football Team - County Finals 
 
Whole School Trips 
This year our whole school trips will be on the 17th July. Years R, 1, 2 and 3 will be going to Twycross 
Zoo and Years 4, 5 and 6 will be visiting Whipsnade Zoo. The voluntary payments for these trips are 
now on ParentPay and have been set up in instalments to help spread the cost of each trip. Please 
note, if we do not receive sufficient voluntary payments then the trips will not go ahead.   
 
Vacancy 
There is currently a vacancy for a relief lunch time supervisor position. Please email Mrs Marlow if 
you are interested. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.u/
http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:head@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=178


Foodbank Donations 
The pictures below show the items bought with donations from the Christmas performances and 
donated to Kettering Foodbank. Thank you. 
 
                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cup of Kindness 
This week’s winner is from Year R: 
 
                                                             

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Months Ahead 

January 

 

February 

Monday 12th   Whole School     Parents’ Evening (3.30-6.30pm) 

Tuesday 13th   Whole School     Parents’ Evening (3.30-6.30pm) 

           (Booking information will be provided soon) 

March 

Wednesday 6th School Choir    Big Sing, Derngate Theatre 

 

April 

Friday 26th   Year 4      Bikeability, school playground 

  

 



 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

February half term Friday 16th February 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Enjoy the weekend,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 

 
Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Year R-Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 1-Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 2-Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 3- Mr Clemson j.clemson@my-bps.co.uk  

Year 4- Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 5- Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 6- Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

Mrs Phippen a.phippen@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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